
Spanish Fiesta!
SAIL CRUISING DIVISION’S

It’s time to break out the castanets and frock up for our Spanish fiesta! 
The Sail Cruising Division is hosting a special winter land-based event this year.

We are convening at the PAC (Pittwater Aquatic Club) in Mona Vale for a 
full-catered paella lunch on Saturday, July 20, 2024.

The paella is a wonderful Spanish rice dish which includes chicken, chorizo and
seafood accompanied by aoli, salads and bread.  Vegans and vegetarians can

be accommodated.  We will also serve nibbles and dessert.
 

All you will need to bring is a glass and drinks of your choice (for after our
welcome drink).

Thanks to sponsorship by the SCD, the cost of entry will be $30 a head.

Final numbers will not be required until closer to the time, as will dietary
requirements.

Any expressions of interest welcome in the meantime. It would be 
good to start getting an idea of numbers.

For queries, please contact Officer of the Day,  Jody Hammond 
0438 011 598 or email jodykhammond@gmail.com

Save the date


